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Comments: proposed wildneress fees

 

I first hiked to Obsidian Falls in 1969 before we had quota's and fees, so it's hard for me to wrap my head around

them. But they are here to stay, and I am still healthy enough to enjoy our wilderness area's, so I better adjust to

them.

 

 

My only comment about the proposed fees has to do with the nightly fee for multi-day hikes. That doesn't seem

right or fair to me. Backpacking should not become an expensive sport. I've hiked sections of the John Muir Trail

and they don't charge by the night.

 

 

Please keep it affordable.

 

 

Steve Northrop

Eugene

 

 

 

 

 


